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Alano Club Loses Liability Coverage:
Now I need to be careful here.  Actually we weren't cancelled in the strict sense of the 
word.  What happened is that we were not renewed in the strict sense of the word.  For 
underwriting reasons, don't you know!  What will happen now?  If we are lucky enough 
to find an insurance company that will insure us, we will have to pay them a greater 
premium than before.  The reason for this is that they are now taking a greater risk than
before?
I know that the times are tuff for many of you , and the times are really tuff for the Club 
also.  If you can pay your dues six months, a year or a lifetime in advance, we could 
sure use that money to pay the higher premium that we might be allowed to pay in the 
very near future.  We took out a loan last year to get the coverage and it was 
$3,225.78.................So if you can help more, we really, really need it.

All Amigos Gets the Worst of the Rains:
Our sister Club got flooded real bad during the last downpour.  They were able to 
salvage only a little and can use your help a lot.  Club membership is a good way to 
show you care.  It took us fifty years to build and about  five to lose it all.  Lets try to 
assure our Clubs' future.

These Great and Wonderful Supporters of Our Club will be 
Celebrating a Milestone in Recovery and We Want You All To Know 
About It!
Sam A. 4/01/67 Scott H. 4/01/85 Mike M. 4/02/93 Bob C. 4/06/90
Ken F. 4/08/90 Dennis R. 4/15/85 Trudy K. 4/16/81 Howard F. 4/18/71
A. L. 4/18/93 Laura L. 4/18/93 Jim W. 4/20/93 Lee G. 4/21/93
Earl B. 4/22/92 Nancy P. 4/24/81 Ralph S. 4/24/80 Joe H. 4/28/91
Chris L. 4/28/94

Trusted Servants 
on
The Board Of 
Directors
Cha-Cha W.
Chuck H.
Maggie C.
Morris T.
Chris G.
Norm D.
Cora S.
Coach B.

Trusted Servants in
Your Employ:
Mary G.
Nell W.
Marion F.
Victoria J.
Solomon T.
Sherri  G.
Dan S.
Kathy O.
Tony B.



Many Thanks to Pate House and Pathways for March 
dances here at the Club.

A Dance for Recovery:
The Alano Club will be hosting a dance on April 15, a Saturday to tie in with a Lot of 
Meetings over the Easter Holiday.

Patrick S. is  Our Alano Club Member Of The Month:
Pat was living at the All Amigos when the flood took all that he had, including a place to 
stay, clothes, all of his personal belongings.  "Hey Pat, can you help us cook  our St. 
Patricks Day Dinner"  Sure!
Pat has helped us cook any time that we asked.  A Good Cook, a Good Guy.

Another Look at Another Saying:
Only a few short weeks ago, I heard a member say, "I  thought I should give Tony some 
advice, because it might help him with his  spiritual growth.  But then I pulled back.  
After all, we all know that we can't change anyone but ourselves.  " We hear this often, 
and it is true.  But, and it is a large but........

Change must come from within the person, but I can help another person change.  And 
that is an important difference.  Those who refuse to talk to another member about 
some obvious problems of growth, using the excuse, "I  can't change nobody" are 
copping out.

I believe a basic concept of our program is that we believe all  of us folks have the 
potential for change, that all of us,  no matter how far down the road we may have 
gone, can have a new and improved life.  Those that turn their back on that belief miss 
a great deal in life, because they are buying a myth.   


